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Y-BY Rental  

1090 Mantua Pike 

Wenonah, NJ 

10/2011 

Dear Kevin and Bryan: 

On September 29,2011, Dr. Bernadette Spector, on behalf of Pet Savers was 
presented with a check in the amount of $37,342.97.  Your generous donationn to our 
Chinese Auction is greatly appreciated.  We would not be able to do it without you.   

Sincerely, 

Bernadette Spector, VMD 

Janet Velardi, Practice Coordinator 

Jo-Ann Campi, Practice Manager. 

 

 


